
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                                       Greg Dick

Worship in Song                                                                  Worship Band

Children’s Moment & 

Memory Verse Challenge!                                          Donna Epp-Froese

Community Prayer                                                                                

Scripture Reading             Jeremiah 33:14-16             Ramona Neufeld      

Message                        “The days are coming... “             Pastor Daniel      

Communion

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

December 1, 2024
 First Advent

Worship Service at 10:00amLooking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday December 8 at 10am
Second Advent Worship Service
Red Brick Kids

In Two Weeks
Sunday December 15 at 10am
Third Advent Worship Service
Red Brick Kids Presentation

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Newark Neighbours Christmas Food Drive
The need is great! Every month Newark Neighbours supplies a
basket of food for 150 families in the Niagara Region. From
Nov 24- Dec 15, we will be collecting food items to help and
bless members of our community. For a list of needed items
visit the Newark Neighbours website or our Community
Bulletin Board.

Prayer Time December 3! 
On Tuesday December 3 from 6-7pm please join us for prayer
time in the Youth Room. All are welcome!

Within the Community...

Linwell Church (St Catharines UM church) invites
applications for our part-time custodian position. Starting
date will be December or January. Please apply to
scumc.church@gmail.com. 

Senior’s Event (Silver Foxes) - On Dec. 18 we will head to
Betty's Restaurant for a choice of four delicious dinners (turkey,
fish and chips, roast beef and chicken parmesan). Please meet
at Bethany between 4:00 and 4:15 p.m. The bus will leave at
4:30 p.m. After dinner, we will enjoy a Lights Tour and plan to
be back at Bethany by 9:00 p.m. Price of $65 includes dinner,
taxes, gratuity, the Coach, the Lights Tour, some carol singing
and some laughter! Please pay Bud and Ella Andres, Paul and
Jo Thiessen or Ted and Sylvia Wiens by Dec. 8th to hold your
reservation.

Update on South Sudanese refugee sponsorship: Even
though this is not a Niagara U.M. Church project, we like to
keep you informed. The latest news is that the family being
sponsored by Bridge of Hope are in the process of getting
their travel documents. However, there is still no word on an
arrival date. It could be announced very suddenly, so BoH has
to be prepared for anything. A big thank you to everyone who
has donated goods or money to this cause! 

Ladies' tea and tour: Come and see the Bridge of Hope
newcomer house that we are preparing for the family from
South Sudan. Drop in any time between 1:00 and 4:00 p.m.
on Saturday, December 14th. We can't post the address online
so please contact Greta W or Kathy R for directions. You will
have the opportunity to choose a small item for the
household from our wish list if you like, but mainly we want to
show you what Bridge of Hope is doing.

Heidelberg-Rheingold Singers Concert at SCUMC -
Saturday December 7 at 2;30pm. Location: Linwell Church
(aka St. Cath UM Church) 335 Linwell Road, St. Catharines.
We hope to see you there!

Silver Lake Mennonite Camp
Winter and Spring Retreats Registration Opens December 1 at
12pm: Come to Silver Lake in 2025 for fun camp experiences!
On the calendar are… Fathers & Kids Retreat (Jan 17-19),
Women’s Retreat (Jan 31-Feb 2), Winter Camp for Grown-Ups
(Feb 28-Mar 2), Staff Alumni Retreat (Mar 21-23), Music Retreat
(Mar 28-30), Family Camp (May 16-18). Go to slmc.ca/retreats for
more info.

Ladies Breakfast On Thursday December 5th at 9 a.m. at
the Husky Restaurant on York Road, NOTL. All ladies are
welcome! For info contact Linda Friesen (Henry).


